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Teamsters Local Union No. 355
51st Annual Scholarship Award

For the 51°' consecutive year, sons and daughters of Teamsters Local Union 355 members are
offered an opportunity to compete for financial aid toward receiving a college education.

Local Union 355 will be awarding two scholarships in May 2025 during our regular monthly
meeting to graduating high school seniors carrying a total of $8,000 in financial assistance.

Each scholarship is for a period of four years at the rate of $1,000 per year ($500 per
semester), totaling $4,000 per student. Winners are selected by a random drawing. The
awards are for use in pursuing an undergraduate degree at an accredited college or university
of the student’s choice.

Applicants for this year’s scholarship must graduate high school during the June 2025
academic year and must be the son or daughter of Local 355 members who have been in
continuous good standing in our Local Union for at least twelve consecutive months prior to
May 2025. Stepchildren of Local Union 355 members, IF LIVING IN THE SAME HOUSEHOLD as
the member, may apply.

To obtain an application, please see your steward or contact the Local Union office.

High school students who are affiliated with the Union, but whose parents are not, are
ineligible to apply. If it is found that a recipient or a member violates any of the above rules
governing the scholarship, the award will be canceled and the member billed for any money
disbursed on their behalf.

There are no tests to take. Simply complete the application and return to David White,
Secretary Treasurer, Teamsters Local Union No. 355, 1030 S. Dukeland Street, Baltimore,
Maryland 21223.

ALL APPLICATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED AT THE LOCAL UNION OFFICE NO
LATER THAN FRIDAY, MAY 2, 2025.

ONLY ONE APPLICATION PER STUDENT MAY BE SUBMITTED TO THE

DRAWING.
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